
Unveiling Progress:  
Building Fund Enhancements
The generosity of many families and their 
kind contribution to our Building Fund has 
supported significant advancements to our  
St Leonard’s College facilities.
The early months of 2023 marked the revitalisation 
of seven classrooms within the Senior School. This 
comprehensive renovation encompassed the installation of 
fresh walls, ceiling linings and flooring, accompanied by an 
upgraded AV system and enhanced lighting infrastructure. 
These combined efforts have not only bolstered 
connectivity and comfort but have also introduced a 
newfound vibrancy, along with improved visibility lines to 
the classroom spaces.
 
In the month of March 2023, we dove headfirst into further 
progress by enhancing our aquatic centre. The latest 
addition to this facility was the integration of new starting 

blocks – a design innovation that originated during the 
Swimming World Cup in 2009. Distinguished by an inclined 
surface and a rear lip, these blocks enable swimmers 
to initiate their launch from a crouched position with a 
rear leg angle of 90 degrees. This ingenious arrangement 
maximises their forward thrust and accelerative capacity. 
Given the outstanding achievements of our Swimming Club, 
which has nurtured some of the nation's most exceptional 
young swimmers, and our uninterrupted triumph in the 
ACS Championships for the ninth consecutive year, the 
introduction of these advanced blocks seamlessly aligns 
with the exceptional prowess of our athletes.
 



Turning our attention to August 2023, the construction 
of our Wellbeing Centre reached its completion. One of 
the standout features of this centre is the meticulously 
crafted living green wall, an embodiment of lushness, 
species diversity, and natural aesthetics. Beyond its visual 
appeal, this living wall brings forth a multitude of benefits, 
including improved air quality through the filtration of 
impurities and a reduction in ambient noise levels. Most 
significantly, the living green wall acts as a catalyst for 
enhanced wellbeing, creating a space of restoration 
and positivity. Its presence instils a sense of calmness, 
effectively mitigating stress and promoting relaxation.
 
We extend our heartfelt gratitude to the benevolent 
contributors whose generous donations to our 
Foundation’s Building Fund have tangibly transformed the 
experiences of our present and future students.




